
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/1/2022 3:30:30 PM

First name: Patrick

Last name: Murphy

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: -To whom it may concern at the US Forest Service-

 

I am writing to express my concerns and objection to the proposed Holland Lake Lodge expansion project.  As a

lifelong resident of Northwest Montana, I know how special the Swan Valley and Holland Lake are.  This

development will seriously increase the recreational use of the Holland Lake area negatively impacting both the

visitor use experience of the area and the wildlife in the area.  At the very least, there should be a full-scale

environmental review of the impacts of this project and it should not be rushed or pushed through with no regard

to the significant impacts that this will have on the Holland Lake area.  Thank you very much for your

consideration of my comments.

 

Sincerely,

 

Patrick Murphy

 


